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To:  All Shippers Participating in the Equalization Process 

From:  Equalization Steering Committee 

Nora Paris and Bryan Thiedemann, Co-Chairs 

Date:  January 31, 2023 

Subject: Equalization Procedures Guide - Update 

 

The Equalization Steering Committee identified the need to clarify some potential ambiguities in the 

current Equalization Procedure Guide.  As a result, the Committee initiated the Equalization Procedures 

Guide review process in November 2019. Since then, the EQ Steering Committee members and 

observers have been reviewing the document during its regular monthly meetings. 

In October 2022, the Equalization Steering Committee approved the changes to the Equalization 

Procedure Guide and on October 12, 2022, the Committee requested that Shippers vote on proposed 

changes to the Equalization Procedure Guide.  The initial deadline to submit the ballots was November 

10, 2022. However, the deadline was extended to December 8, 2022, to increase industry engagement. 

The Equalization Procedures Guide changes were approved by Shippers, and they will take effect for the 

production month of February 2023.  The approved document can be downloaded from the 

www.industryeq.ca website. 

If you have any questions about this, please contact: 

 

Mayerly Bedoya 

e-mail:  mayerly.bedoya@advantageinsight.ca 

or 

any Equalization Committee Member 

see Committee Member list at www.industryeq.ca  


